
 

 

 

Dear Parents 
Friday 3​rd​ April 

 
We’ve made it through another week of Virtual Learning and are at the end of our Spring term. Thanks as                                       
ever for all your support and comments, it’s a joy to see the amazing work our school community is                                     
completing every day - Hopefully the work that is being set is supporting you all at home. 
 
If you missed the family quiz last Friday, never fear, it’s back again. ​We are excited to be hosting our                                       
second quiz this Friday at 5pm​. Go to ​http://myquiz.org and enter the code 082569 Please use one device                                   
per household to allow others to access.   Let's beat our record of 44 families who joined in last week! 
 
During the continued closure of the Academy we recognise some families would like to continue with the                                 
daily structure for their children so their routines are as normal as possible. We have therefore planned                                 
some ​creative and fun activities for all of our students to engage with during the ​Easter holiday should                                   
they wish to. This is completely optional and children are welcome to dip in and out of these activities as                                       
they wish.  
 
We will be sharing these directly with your children via our Google Classrooms, Seesaw and Tapestry. You                                 
can also access an overview of the plans on the Atlantic website. 
 
In addition, we are excited to announce that we will still be hosting our ​Easter Bonnet Parade​. Our                                   
wonderful school community have been invited to create an easter bonnet for a ‘virtual’ parade on ​Good                                 
Friday​.  Please send your photos to ​primary@atlantic-aspirations.org​ by Thursday 9th April. 
 
We have had some parents contact us regarding reading books. We have found the following resources a                                 
great help for supporting children with reading at home. 
 

Audible Books for free - Listen here 

 

Oxford Reading Books 

 

If your child is on Accelerated Reader they can continue to take quizzes, even if their book is read to them,                                         
so please keep on quizzing - we will be ‘awarding’ badges every week through our Celebration Assembly. 
 
Have a wonderful Easter 'Holiday’! Everyone - stay safe, stay indoors (I know it’s hard) and we will see you                                       
all soon. 

Miss Heppell 
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